STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZOS RDAD
GOVEANOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO B7410
(505) 334-6178

March 26, 1984

Mrs. Ann Howard
Rt #1
Lindrith, NM 87029

Re: Native Son #2, N-27-25N-2W, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico

Dear Mrs. Howard:

On March 21, 1984, I inspected the Jerome P. McHugh, Native Son

42 well, as a follow up of your call to Mr. Oscar Simpson of

our Santa Fe office. As a result of that inspection it was
determined that the operator would be required to flare the casing
head gas. Mr. Jim Jacobs of Dugan Production had his field people
construct a flare line into a pit 10 feet deep. I made a second
visit to the referenced well, 23 March 1984, to inspect the flaring
operation and found it adeguate.

Mrs. Howard, I sincerely hope that this will ease your mind about
the gas that is being vented to the atmosphere. If I can be of
further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

- y

/ Ernie Busch
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector

EB/dj

cc: Well Filee"

E. Busch



